
Her Excellency the Governor-General
Dame Marguerite Pindling, GCMG

requests the pleasure of your company
at a

Welcome Reception
in honour of the Sixth North American, Central American

and Caribbean Directors of Civil Aviation Meeting
on Tuesday, 10th May, 2016
from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Patio
Government House 
Mount Fitzwilliam

Nassau, The Bahamas
R.S.V.P.
Secretary to the Governor-General 
Telephone No. 322-1875 - 7

           Dress:  Lounge Suit


